
SLO Flyers Meeting Minutes 

Call to order 

A meeting of SLO Flyers, Inc. was called to order by president Tony 
Gallo at the EFR on 06-11-2022. 

Attendees 

Tony Gallo (president), Steve Willison (treasurer), Woody, Perry, Russ, 
Dennis W., David Stafford (secretary), Tony J., Phil. 

Upcoming maintenance 

The clubhouse needs a second coat of paint.  Painting dates TBA. 
The runway needs to be scraped and resealed – work in progress. 

Unfinished business 

Reviewed and reiterated the requirement that all members obtain the 
TRUST Certificate and FAA UAS ID numbers.  All members are required 
to have a copy of their TRUST Certificate in their possession and UAS ID 
number on all aircraft. 

RC Aircraft UAS ID: On February 15, 2019 the FAA posted a rule in the Federal Register requiring all 
unmanned aircraft owners to display their FAA registration number on the outside of an aircraft. 

Upcoming Events 

Woody proposed a Fun Fly event for sometime in August or September 
with catered BBQ and raffle. 

New members 



SLO Flyers is accepting displaced members from the Paso Robles RC 
club.  Morgan Wilson will continue giving orientations to all new 
members. 

Reminders 

As per our MOU with Cal Poly State University, all RC ground 
vehicles/cars are prohibited. 

Please do not enter Cal Poly ranch property prior to 8:00 AM.

Submitted, 
David Stafford, secretary  06-11-2022 


